
From: Brown, Carol A.
Sent: 2/1/2013 8:36:39 AM

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3)To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Powell and Market

Yes it was a good meeting. No more questions right now 
Thanks

From: Bottorff, Thomas E [mailto:TEB3@pge.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2013 09:11 AM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Brown, Carol A.
Cc: Cherry, Brian K <BKC7@pge.com>
Subject: FW: Poweil and Market

Carol,

Fyi; please let me know if you need more information.

We all enjoyed the discussion yesterday.

Tom

From: Stavropoulos, Nickolas

We have a replacement project going on over there to address some aging 
infrastructure issues. Will be leak surveying tomorrow to make sure we address everything 
before we are done in the area.

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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